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OFFICIAL STATEMENT 
 

 

It is with mixed feelings that we hereby announce the end of a very significant partnership 
for Split Heaven. After more than a decade of strong collaboration and releasing four 
albums, Split Heaven and the German record label Pure Steel Records will go separate 
ways.  

During our time together, we have shared many joyful and satisfactory moments. Starting 
with Street Law’s release in 2012, up until our last tour in Germany in 2019, this 
association has been of key importance to our history. 

We would like to thank the entire team at Pure Steel Records for their constant support, 
hard work, and dedication to promoting the heaviest of metal worldwide.  

Facing the future, Split Heaven will continue to pave its way with passion and delivering 
our best as always. 

We want to express our gratitude to our loyal fans for their unwavering support over the 
years. Without your passion and loyalty, none of this would have been possible. We hope 
to see you on the road of heavy metal, as well as Pure Steel Records in their continued 
quest to promote the genre in the best way possible.  

Stay tuned for our new announcements, metal is still present.  

Sincerely,  

Split Heaven. 
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